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Wine enthusiasts unite for the 2019 AROSC Wine Tour, planned for the weckend
of April 5th-7th in the Central Coast region of Templeton/Atascadero, south of
Paso Robles.

We've not sampled the wines in this arca for some years, so we believe a re-visit
is in order. We may find a new winery or two, perhaps under new ownership or a
ncw winemaker. We will be will scarch out new Italian varictals and of course, great
Alfa roads.

As usual, we plan a casual Friday cvening get-together at our hotel. The actual
tour will include Saturday and Sunday starting out from our hotel (TBD) in the
Templeton/Atascadero arca. Onc or more local catery for Saturday breakfast and
dinner, and Sunday breakfast/brunch will be suggested for the group. Stay tuncd;
cblasts will update you.

Jan and Chuck will begin reconnaissance sortics in the arca very soon and pro-
vide information as the itinerary is formalized.

This is a tough mission, but somebody has to do it! — Jan & Chuck Cline



